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EXHIBITION GUIDELINES 

 
 

 

We would like to have as many entries as possible from as many members as possible. 

 

All work can be entered and will be put into the exhibition. However, the prints must 

be mounted on card and the largest mount acceptable will be 50cm x 40cm 

MAXIMUM.  There is no minimum size for the exhibition. 

 

If a photograph submitted is deemed to be of a subject matter liable to cause 

offence, it may be subject to vetting by the Committee, and therefore may not be 

entered. This would be subject to discussion with the photographer.   The 

Committee’s decision will be final. 

 

Many prints are now mounted on a single sheet of card taped on the back, which in 

normal circumstances does not cause a problem. However, as prints are put on the 

screens with sticky tabs, these can sometimes cause the tape to pull off, so if you can 

avoid the corners of the boards with your tape it would make life easier.  This also 

applies to any labels (title / names etc) that you may put on the back. Please do not 

use masking tape on the back of your prints. Normal ‘parcel’ tape is advised. 

 

In the past, titles have been sufficient before the exhibition. However, due to the way 

we want to present the prints, the actual prints must be with the Exhibition Secretary 

by the Monday prior to the Exhibition at the latest.    If, for any reason, you cannot 

comply with this request, please speak to the Exhibition Secretary who may be able 

to find a solution.   We cannot accept prints on the day. 

 

For those who have not participated or attended our exhibition before, it is held at St 

Edmund’s Church Hall, Chingford Mount Road, E4 (corner of Larkswood Road) on a 

Saturday in October. It is open to the public from 10am until 5pm.   Admission is free. 

 

Free refreshments are available all day.   We like to see as many members as possible 

during the day. 

 

We will need help on the Friday night prior to the Exhibition (time to be notified) to set 

up the screens, so please try and keep the evening free and again at the end of the 

exhibition to take it down. 

 

 

www.chingfordphotographic.com 
 


